Draft 1.2
Amateur Radio Parity Act (ARPA) FAQs
Who wrote the ARPA as it stands today?  The language of the ARPA was a compromise between CAI and ARRL, brokered by the office of Rep. Greg Walden (W7EQI; R-0R) several years ago.

Why isn’t the language of ARPA just the same as PRB-1?  Because it would draw in precedents from PRB-1 court cases, CAI was adamant that the exact same language would not be acceptable for ARPA.
What is ARRL’s agreement with CAI?  ARRL has no agreement with CAI except over the compromise language of the ARPA.
Would requiring amateurs to notify their HOA of an antenna make those who don’t outlaws?  No; this is untrue.  And, considering the difficulty FCC has in enforcing interference cases to licensed services, it is obvious that there would be no enforcement against those who put out antennas without prior notice.
Must the FCC use the exact language that is now in ARPA?  No; in fact, ARRL’s Petition for Rule Making specifies the change in Part 97 that we are requesting.  It amounts to the addition of only two paragraphs.
Who wrote the proposed version of 97.15 in the ARRL Petition for Rule Making?   The proposed new language was written by Fred Hopengarten K1VR, Chris Imlay W3KD, and Mike Raisbeck K1TWF.  All three are long-term amateurs and attorneys.
What is the problem with just going ahead and re-introducing the ARPA, with modifications, into the next Congress in 2019?  While this is possible, the changes in Congress would make this an expensive proposition.  We would be re-starting the 5-year process that got us to the present state.  Some of ARPA’s proponents will also be in positions where they are less able to help the process.
Wouldn’t the language of ARPA be interpreted differently in each homeowner situation?  Just like PRB-1, the exact implications of the ARPA language will need to be developed for each individual application.  Like PRB-1, in some cases, amateurs will still need to go to court to obtain their rights; but with the ARPA language, there is a legal basis on which they can assert their right to an effective outdoor antenna.  Also like PRB-1, case law will need to be created about the specific implications of the FCC regulation.
I have heard that ARPA could allow an HOA to restrict the amateur to a VHF or UHF antenna only.   The language of the ARRL Proposed Rule Making says the amateur must be allowed “an effective outdoor antenna capable of operation on all amateur radio frequency bands.”
Why couldn’t every amateur just be entitled to put up the antenna they choose?  It is reasonable for amateurs and HOAs to compromise on the specific antenna that will be installed.  An appropriate antenna in one situation may or may not be appropriate in others.  Further, the compromise between CAI and ARRL could never have been achieved if HOAs were not permitted to be involved in specifics of each installation.
